
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 31/01/2022 11:38:32 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

31/01/2022 

MR John Renouf 
71 / 71 Consul RD 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

Traffic in the area around the school is nightmare at the best of time during school drop off/pick 
up periods. School traffic blocks our streets in the area causing issues with trying to get to and 
from my house. Addtional students will only make this situation worse and the application has 
given no considersation to fixing this. Also increase in students will only lead to greater 
footprint of school buildings in the area as the school expands, as I am sure it will want to do in 
the future, requiring the removal of residential homes. This will only have negative impact to 
the local community and enviromental conditions of the area. As such I object to this 
development application. 
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